
23 via Santa Croce
Florence
Italy

30 April 2000

Dear Oliver,

Kate and I are getting married soon after we return to
the UK – on June 20th.  We would like to invite you to the
wedding.  It will be at my parents’ house in Hereford,
probably at 2.30pm, and there will be a party afterwards,
starting at about 8pm. You are welcome to stay the night as
there is plenty of room, though it would help if you could let
me know in advance. 

Hope to see you then,

Best wishes,

Giorgio


